
Dear Members, 

KPGA executive committee meeting held on 14th August 2020 through Google Meet 

decided to do relief work, especially to the financially poor students who are in need of smart 

phone for their online classes. The meeting also decided to collect an amount from the members 

towards the above objective. The interested members are requested to remit their contributions to 

the following official account of the Association as early as possible (preferably before 5th 

September 2020). 

KERALA PHARMACY GRADUATES ASSOCIATION  

Name of Bank: South Indian Bank, Kumarapuram (Br), Thiruvananthapuram. 

Account No. 0552053000004740 

I F S C: SIBL0000773 

 

                                                                                                                     Sd/- 

                                                                                                          General Secretary  

                                                                                      Kerala Pharmacy Graduates Association 
 


